Redford City County

Official Resolutions

Be it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Bedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to: KEN RESENDES & JOY TRUDEAU

a/k/a Mr. and Mrs. Claus in recognition of

Your continued commitment to the City of New Bedford's neighborhoods and for dedicating your time each year at Christmas to bring smiles and joy to so many children throughout the City

The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope for continued good fortune.

Given	this	17th	day	of	January		2019
by:							
Tish W. Mars							
Council Aresident						Councillor	